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Weekly Bulletin 3 — Friday 23rd September 

Dates for your diary… 

Thursday 29th September   

Free fitness class with Mrs Eaton from  

9 - 9.45am 

 

Thursday 29th September 

Open Evening from 5—7.30pm 

 

Friday 30th September 

Cake sale at break time 50p per cake.  

Please also send homemade cakes 

in to school for us to sell. The adult coffee 

afternoon is at 2pm. 

 

Friday 7th October 

Badger class assembly 2.15pm in KS2 hall 

 

Attendance 

School starts at 8.30am. If your child is off 

for illness, please call and leave a message 

on the absence line. Tel : 01606 593315, 

press option 1. 

If your child is off for any other reason, 

please fill in a holiday form which are  

available from the school office. 

 

 

It has been another busy week here at Darnhall. 

The swimming sessions have been enjoyed by all the children 

and these sessions have now finished. 

As the weather gets colder, please remember to name your 

child’s coat as our lost property box is always full! 



 

 

 
 

 

Reading is so important for each and   

every child – to ensure they build         

confidence, build their vocabulary and 

drive creativity. This year, Darnhall Prima-

ry School are using a fantastic and easy 

app called BoomReader. This is an online 

reading record that has proven to cut 

down the time and effort of filling in  

reading records. Every day your child 

reads at home you will log it on your 

child’s account. This entire process takes a 

couple of minutes. For every 3 days of 

reading, your child will receive a stamp on 

their ‘Reading Worm’. Once they have 12 

stamps, they will get a FREE book of their 

choice from our amazing ‘Book Vending 

Machines’. If they complete two full 

‘Reading Worms’, they will receive a 

‘Reading Buddy’ from Mrs. Tomlinson. If 

you need any help with the app, please 

contact the child’s teacher via Class Dojo.  

School Lunches 

School lunch menus can be 

found via our website.  

Next week will 

be Week 1 

 

Well done to the 8 children who 

were part of our cross country 

team at Winsford Academy on 

Thursday night after school.  

 

There were very difficult 

weather conditions for running, 

but they did Darnhall proud! 



 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 


